
 

 

From: joseph fontana  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 9:44 AM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Ward 13 - revised letter 
 
 
To members of the committee 

 
As resident of ward 13 it is imperative that we fill this seat vacated as soon as possible . 
 
Ward 13 faces many challenges and having a councillor that is ready to go on day 1 is 
imperative .  
 
I support the nomination of John fife- Millar, He is qualified , experienced, knowledgeable on 
the needs of ward 13 and a proven track record of service in our community and ward . 
 
Ward 13 cannot be left unfilled until the next election as important issues need to be resolved .  
 
I urge you to do the right thing . Fill the seat and appoint John Fyfe-Millar as soon as possible . 
 
 
Respectfully 
 
Joe Fontana  
 
P.s. I consent to this letter being part of public agenda  
 


